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SPONSOR McQueen 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

 
 HM 31 

 
SHORT TITLE Statewide Resiliency Plan SM  

 
 

ANALYST Dulany 
 
 

ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 
 

 
FY16 FY17 FY18 

3 Year 
Total Cost 

Recurring or 
Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected 

Total NFI NFI NFI   

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
New Mexico First Website 
 
Responses Received From 
New Mexico Department of Agriculture (NMDA) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 

House Memorial 31 expresses support for the New Mexico First agriculture planning process for 
the creation of a statewide resiliency plan.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 

No fiscal implications. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 

According to New Mexico First, the organization is partnering with New Mexico State 
University to convene a series of regional meetings to bring together agriculture stakeholders 
throughout the state. The meetings began December 2, 2015 in Roswell and will conclude on 
March 9, 2016 in Tucumcari. The meetings are designed to begin a process to develop a 
statewide agricultural resiliency plan.  
 

NMDA notes that agriculture in New Mexico is a $3.7 billion industry and a statewide resiliency 
plan could strengthen the agriculture sector.  
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